EMIRATES

SHIPPING LINE

ANOUNCEMENT

29/5/72018

Subject: Emergency Bunker Surcharge from All areas except China
Emergency Bunker Surcharge
Date: 28th May, 2018

Dear Valued Customers,

The continued surge in bunker prices has greatly impacted the operating environment for
container shipping lines. Due to unsustainable nature of the situation,

Emirates Shipping Line has decided to implement an Emergency Bunker Surcharge (EBS) as a
necessary action to ensure a continued sustainable service to our customers.

EBS will be applicable for cargo effective 01st June 2018, details are as below:

Effective from 1% of June 2018

Scope : All Area except China

Quantum : USD50/20FT and USD100/40DV and HC

Please contact our local Sales and Customer Service Representatives for details and bookings.

You may also login to our website www.emiratesline.com<http://www.emiratesline.com> for

all the services / schedule details.

Thanking you for all the support,

Commercial Management

Emirates Shipping Line



